
Vermont Division of Vocational Rehabilitation (DVR)  
Request for Public Comment on Proposed Changes to DVR Policy and Procedures 

Manual 
 

 
DVR is requesting public comment on proposed changes to the DVR Policy and 
Procedures Manual. DVR will be holding a public meeting regarding the proposed 
changes on July 31, 2017 from 3:00 to 4:30 p.m. at: 
 

Waterbury State Office Complex 
Oak Conference Room  

280 State Drive 
Waterbury, VT 05671-2040 

 
Members of the public can also participate via conference call by dialing (866) 951-1151 
and entering conference room ID 5264786.  

 
Members of the public can review the proposed changes to the DVR Policy and 
Procedures at www.vocrehab.vermont.gov.  Members of the public can request the 
proposed changes in hardcopy or alternate formats by contacting Kathryn Housewright at 
(802) 241-0484 or via e-mail at kathryn.housewright@vermont.gov. Written comments 
can be submitted for DVR to James Smith via e-mail at james.smith@vermont.gov. The 
closing date for public comment is July 31, 2017 at 4:30 p.m.  
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